MID-YEAR UPDATES

FEBRUARY 1, 2023 FROM 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM

College Board announced starting in 2023, the SAT Suite of
Assessments will be delivered digitally. Join our upcoming face-to-face
session at Griffin RESA to learn more information about the transition,
and for answers to the most common questions to assist you in planning
with your students and families. Attendees will also hear other program

updates from Advanced Placement and College Board’s Big Future

Scholarships program. As you prepare for second-semester conversations
with students and families, please join this timely conversation for mid-

year information, next steps for the SAT Suite of Assessments,

Advanced Placement, and Big Future.

COST: $0
TARGET AUDIENCE: Secondary District and School Administrators,
Counselors, and Testing Coordinators.

440 TILNEY AUENUE CLICK HERE TO
GRIFFIN GA
REGISTER

770-229-3247



http://www.ciclt.net/sn/resa/recl_application.aspx?ClientCode=griffin&CL_ID=411382

